
Participation in the Diplomatic Bazaar 

On 5th October 2019, the Embassy of Japan in Jordan participated in the Diplomatic Bazaar 
at Al-Hussein Youth City. The Bazaar which marked 55th in this year was held by the Mabarrat 
Um Al-Hussein under the patronage of HRH Princess Basma. The Mabarrat was founded in 
1958 and provides a secure and healthy environment for children to study and conduct extra-
curricular activities. All revenue in the Bazaar is donated to the Mabarrat. 

Every year, the Embassy of Japan participates in the Bazaar. In this year, the Embassy sold 
Japanese traditional products such as crockery, lacquerware bowl and gold leaf craftwork. 
Also, the Embassy provided an occasion to take pictures with Japanese traditional wear 
(“Happi”) and introduced Japanese culture by distributing leaflets and displaying posters. At 
its food corner, the Embassy sold Sushi, matcha pound cake and green tea, which customers 
enjoyed a lot, and it contributed to promoting Japanese food culture. Including the Japanese 
Embassy, 41 diplomatic missions in Jordan participated in the bazaar, and a lot of people 
enjoyed various international food and products.  
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